Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ENGINEER
Tloilo 4" District Engineering Office
Bolong Este, Sta. Barbara, Iloilo

CERTIFICATION

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to certify that this Office has no Proposed Consulting Services Project for CY 2018.
This certification is issued for whatever legal purpose it may serve.

Given this 14th day of March 2018 at Sta. Barbara, Iloilo.
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